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Finding Half. 

This week we have been finding half. We have shared 

a packed lunch between teachers by carefully cutting 

the food in half/right down the middle to make it 

fair. We have been using lots of lovely maths language 

e.g. share, even, fair, half, equal. At home, how 

about sharing toys/sweets/food into groups e.g. groups 

of 2/3/4 etc. We would love to know how you get on 

so please do drop us a line. 

helen.mason@ntlp.org.uk      tanya.parker@ntlp.org.uk 

  Planting. 

We have been planting seeds in school! We have 

planted carrots, radishes, spring onions and cress. Some 

of our seeds are in a special viewing planter and we 

are excited to see what happens under the soil over the 

coming weeks. We have noticed some growth already 

and we are beginning to measure the shoots with a 

centimetre ruler. We will be thinking about the best 

conditions for our seeds and what the seeds need to 

grow.  

If you are in the garden or out and about this weekend 

and your child notices anything new/any changes, drop 

us a line, we would love to know. 

                    

 

Parent Help!      

St Mary’s Church 

Visit. 

Mrs Mason’s class 

will be visiting St 

Mary’s church in the 

morning of 

Thursday 10th May. 

Thank you to parents 

who have already 

offered help to walk 

us to and from the 

church. We still 

need three more 

adult to support us. 

Are there any Mums, 

Dads, grandparents 

who can spare the 

time? 

Have fun and 

enjoy the long 

weekend.         

The Reception 

Team  

mailto:helen.mason@ntlp.org.uk

